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IMPORTANT DATES                                                                                                                 
Friday 14th August   Teacher Only Day – School Closed  
Tuesday 18th August   Parumoana Cross Country pp 20/08 and 25/08 
Friday 28th August   Daffodil Day – wear yellow and/or crazy hair - please bring a gold coin. 
Friday 11th September  School Reports to go home 
Tuesday 15th September  Parent, Teacher, Child Conferences – School finishes at 12.30pm 
Thursday 17th September  Parent, Teacher, Child Conferences – School finishes at 12.30pm 
 
Kia ora tatou 

 
Leadership Awards 
Congratulations to Jessica Best and Eamonn Gallagher who received 
leadership awards at the Rotary International event.  
 
 

Show – Chilled - A Cool Story with A Warm Message 
The ice is melting, the icebergs are cracking up, and Nataliya finds herself in the thick of it. 
Encountering local wildlife along the way, the team must work together to brave the elements and 
fulfil their mission: saving the world from climate change.   
            Yesterday the children enjoyed this great show put on by the Playhouse Theatre. 
 

 
Teacher Only Day – School Closed on Friday 
Just a reminder this Friday 14th August school will be closed as we are having a teacher only 
day. Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
 

Welcome to …… 
Teaching staff Carly St-Laurent and Jenny Goodwin. Carly is teaching part-time in Ruma Kakapo (13) while 
Ursula Leggett undertakes her literacy programme. We also welcome back Jenny to open our Year 1 roll 
growth class in Term 4. We hope you both settle in well. 
 
Covid-19 Level 2 
An information letter has been emailed to families this morning with all the requirements for level 2.  School 
is safe and expectation is that with the exception of students who are sick, all students will be attending at 
Alert Level 2. Please drop off and pick up your child/ren at the school gates. If you need to come into the 
school grounds, you will need to sanitise and sign in at the desk outside the school office.  
 
School Raffle  

Thank you to everyone in the school community for supporting our school 
raffle. The books are selling well and we appreciate the time that people 
are putting in with this promotion. Keep up the great work! 

We have many families still wanting to sell more books so if you are unable to sell yours, 
please return them to the office as soon as possible. 



 
Enrolments for Term 4, 2020 and 2021 
If you have a child turning 5 later this year or next year and you haven’t yet enrolled them, can you please 
contact Marie Arlow in the office to make sure we have you on our database and organise the paperwork.  
 
Term 3 Fees due  
Term 3 fees were emailed out this week. Fees can be paid by eftpos, cash or online into our bank account 
ASB 12-3254 0048796 00. Automatic payments can also be set up. Just a reminder that the Activity Fee is a 
compulsory fee which covers the cost of shows, trips, Matific and Reading Eggs online programmes and 
aquatics programmes that students attend during the year.  
 
Nga mihi - Matua Bryce 
 
 

CANCER SOCIETY FUNDRAISER – FRIDAY 28TH AUGUST  
On Friday 28th August we are supporting the Cancer Society's Daffodil Day 
with a "Dress up in Yellow" and “Crazy Hair” day.  Please bring a gold coin 
donation to take part and receive a yellow flower or sticker.  

All proceeds go to the NZ Cancer Society. 
 
FUNDRAISING MARKETS – WE NEED YOUR INPUT!  
We are starting a monthly market on Saturday 19th September 
We invite our parents to give us input into what you would like to buy and or sell at the 
market. Please email markets@paremata.school.nz to secure your stall or for any questions 
you may have regarding the market, dates, and costs. Thanks -  Kammi Borngräber 
 
PAREMATA SCHOOL NETBALL – SATURDAY 15th AUGUST 
Game times for this week are........ 
9:00 am Court 1 Paremata Flames v Discovery Diamonds 
10:50am Court 1 Paremata Pulse v Plimmerton Foxes 
1:00pm Court 2 Paremata Pumas v TKMP Kora 
 
We still need someone with a large car to pick up the Netball timekeeping gear from Natone Park 
School on Friday and drop to the Netball courts on Saturday morning and there is still 2 
timekeeping slots to fill. Email theresar@paremata.school.nz or phone the office 2331339 
 
SCHOOL HOODIE ORDERS – LOVELY AND WARM FOR WINTER 
Samples in the office foyer. These hoodies are $45 each, come in navy blue and have the new 
Paremata School logo on the front.  If you would like your names across the back, these 
hoodies are $55. Payment can be made online 12 3254 0048796 00 (name and hoodie as 
reference); eftpos in office or cash.  Email your order to Michelle on 
michelle@paremata.school.nz or see the office for an order form. 
 
FUNDRAISING WITH ENTERTAINMENT  - 6 Week Free Trial 
Letters and brochures went out to families on Monday. For a limited time, our school community is invited 
to trial the Entertainment Membership for 6 weeks! The 6 week trial is only available to download between 
10th – 23 August. Further information will be emailed out soon. 
 
Entertain the family, save money and support our Fundraising whilst enjoying the simple things in life!  
Help yourself to savings and support local today, 20% of every membership sold helps support Paremata 
School  https://www.entertainmentbook.co.nz/orderbooks/104u135      



               

 
 
Entertainment Digital Memberships are convenient, easy to use and packed full of valuable 2 for 1 and  
up to 50% off offers for you and your family to use over any 12-month period from activation. Enjoy offers 
from your local hospitality favourites and much, much more! 
 

https://www.entertainmentbook.co.nz/orderbooks/104u135 

 Thank you for your support! 
 

 
 
 
 
Helen O'Grady Drama Academy Drama 
Classes. For over 40 years. Our international 
curriculum will help explore performance 
skills and creativity, overcome shyness, 
develop positive self esteem, grow 
imagination, make new friends and have 
lots of fun. Fun after-school classes for 
5 – 17 year olds held in Khandallah, Tawa, 
Whitby, Lower Hutt,.  To enroll or for more 
information please phone 0800 161 131 or 
visit www.helenogradynz.co.nz. 

  
 
 
 
 
 

 

Paremata School Hall will be holding the voting services for the  
2020 GENERAL ELECTION on the following dates: 
 

 Saturday, 12 September 2020 for advanced voting from 10am 
to 4pm  

 Sunday, 13 September 2020 (times as outlined above) 
 Saturday, 19 September 2020 (Election Day) from 7am until 

around 10pm. 
 
Work at the elections 

 Be part of NZ’s biggest event of 2020 – register now for a job. 
 We are looking for 25,000 people from all over NZ to help run 

the 2020 General Election. 
 We want to reflect NZ’s diversity so our customers will see 

themselves, whanau and friends reflected in the election. It all 
about participating, whether by voting, or helping others to 
enrol and vote. 

 You do not need election experience because you will be 
trained and supported to do a great job. 

 There are many different roles available before, during and 
after Election Day.  

 For  more information and to register   Visit elections.nz/jobs   
Call 0800367656 


